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Happy Hill Shotgun Houses Community Meeting for Rezoning 
Wednesday, June 29th at 6:00 p.m. 

Happy Hill Park 
Agenda 

 
I. Gather: The meeting started at 5:30 p.m. Over the course of the event, we had 40 

people in attendance. Those who recorded their names and addresses are as 
follows:  

 

1. Loretta Hatchett 622 Alexander Street 

2. Jerry Hanes 1419 East 3rd Street 

3. Amatullah Saleem 590 Mock Street 

4. Abio Harris 509 Mock Street 

5. Faye Bitting 501 Humphrey 

6. Natalie Hatchett 622 Alexander Street 

7. Tammie Hatchett 622 Alexander Street 

8. Virginia Martin 590 Mock Street 

9. Clara Ferguson 590 Mock Street 

10. Renee Andrews 115 Cheltenham Drive 

11. Kim Brown Rising Ebeneezer Baptist Church  

12. Pastor Brown Rising Ebeneezer Baptist Church 

13. Lemanie Young 590 Mock Street 

14. Michele Hunt McClary 590 Mock Street 

15. William Brown  

16. Robert Copper  

17. Brenda Taylor  

18. Virginia Martin  

19. Kim Brown  

20. Greg (?)  

 
 

II. Presentation from Cheryl Harry: Cheryl Harry, Executive Director of Triad Cultural 
Arts, presented her plan for a Heritage Center and Museum and asked for 
community support for the rezoning of the land.  

 
III. Open Discussion, Comments and Feedback from the Community: Overall, most 

attendees seemed to support the rezoning of the properties from residential to 
museum/heritage site. Meeting attendees voiced their concern for wanting the site 
to contribute to the community and established Happy Hill programs and 
organizations.  Council Member Scippio shared her views that this heritage center 
would be a jumping off point to tie in other neighborhood assets like Rising 
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Ebeneezer Baptist Church and the historic cemetery. The meeting attendees were 
strongly encouraged to attend the upcoming zoning meeting on Thursday, July 14th 
at 4:30 p.m. at Bryce Stuart Municipal Building 5th Floor as well as the City Council 
Meeting on Tuesday, August 2nd at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall 2nd Floor.  

 
IV. Adjourn: The meeting ended at 7:00 p.m.  
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